
KOEBERG NUCLEAR POWER STATION LONG TERM OPERATION 
 

 

1)  Eskom has been directed, by the National Nuclear Regulator (NNR), to publish a copy 

of the Application to operate the Koeberg Nuclear Power Station beyond the timeframe 

established in NIL-01, Variation 19 in the Government Gazette and a minimum of two 

newspapers circulating in every municipality affected by the application. 
 

 

2)  Pursuant to the provisions of Section 21(4)(a) of the National Nuclear Regulator Act, 

1999 (Act 47 of 1999), you are afforded an opportunity to submit, to the NNR, written 

representations, relating to health, safety and environmental issues, connected to our 

application, by no later than 16 March 2023. 
 

 

3)  Your written representations should be marked for the attention of the Programme 

Manager: Nuclear Power Plants and submitted using the following alternatives: 

a)  Hardcopies that are – 

i) Hand delivered at the NNR offices, being Eco Glades 2, Block G, Eco Glades 

Office Park, 420 Witch Hazel Avenue, Highveld, Centurion (opposite the Land Bank 

Offices) 

ii)  Hand delivered at the NNR Site offices, being 12 Raats Drive, Delphi Arch 

Building, Tableview, Cape Town 

iii) Posted to The National Nuclear Regulator, P.O. Box 46055, Kernkrag, 7441 

b)  Emails to mailbox KoebergLTO@nnr.co.za 
 

 

4)  To aid you in your representations, the Application inclusive of the redacted safety case 

as well as an Eskom produced Public Information Document in English, Afrikaans and 

Xhosa versions are available and can be accessed from the NNR Website at URL 

https://nnr.co.za/applications-in-progress/  as  well  as  the  Eskom  Website  at  URL     

https://www.eskom.co.za/eskom-divisions/gx/nuclear/#LongT .  
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